
 

Newsletter: November 2015 

A park in Orewa in Auckland’s north is situated on Onerahi Chaos soils which are very unstable and 

subject to movement. David Hicks from Giles Civil Ltd Auckland suggested TripStop for this Auckland 

City Council project. Construction was completed in October of this year. 

 

The new path provides an appealing pavement surface and the installation of TripStop introduces a 

long-term maintenance-free, safe and totally stable passageway for pedestrians and cyclists. 
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